
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Royal Australasian College of Physicians (RACP) has endorsed the National Heart 
Foundation of Australia (NHFA) and the Cardiac Society of Australia and New Zealand 
(CSANZ) co-developed Guidelines for the prevention, detection and management of heart 
failure in Australia 2018 
 
Endorsement was approved by the College Policy and Advocacy Advisory Committee 
(CPAC AC) on 18 October 2018. 
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